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Welcome to Eastgate SDA Church! 
A message from Pastor Eric Sayler 

 

A favorite game that kids have played for generations is hide and seek.  I’m sure you played it 

when you were little, maybe you still play it, whether you’re a kid or not.  It’s just a fun game. 

It’s possible that this game has been played for as long as there have been kids.  Maybe Cain, 

Abel, and their siblings played it on the borders of Eden. 

But they wouldn’t have been the first ones to play this game. 

The first time this was done it wasn’t a game. 

This Sabbath we’re studying Genesis 3 where Adam and Eve “played” hide and seek with God.  

When they hid it wasn’t out of fun, it was out of shame and fear. 

Join in this Sabbath as we explore what was going on in their hearts when they hid from God and 

as we rejoice over the grace that God extended to them and to us, today! 

We’ll be gathering at 10:00 for Sabbath School and 11:15 for worship.  As always, you’re 

welcome to join online at our YouTube Channel if you aren’t able to gather with us. 

Have a happy Sabbath! 

~Pastor Eric 

 

This Weekend: April 23, 2022:  Pastor Eric Sayler ~ “Trembling among the Trees” 

Next Weekend : April 30, 2022:  Pastor Eric Sayler 
 

Week At A Glance          
 

Sabbath, April 23, 2022 

9:00am – 10:00  Every Man A Warrior; Men’s Class 

 10:00 – 11:00am  Sabbath School Study Time 

11:15am – 12:30pm  Worship Service; Pastor Eric Sayler 

 1:00pm Kindergarten & Primary Outdoor Potluck Picnic @ Wildwood Park 

Sunday, April 24  8:00am Men’s Ministry Breakfast 

Monday, April 25  6:30pm Weight Loss Sauce – Fellowship Room 

Tuesday, April 26  6:30pm Elders Meeting 

Wednesday, April 27  6:30pm Our Weekly Prayer Meeting – Youth Room 

Thursday, April 28  7:00pm Youth Gathering – Fellowship Room 

Friday, April 29  6:30pm Prayeradigm Gathering in the Fellowship Room 

Sabbath, April 30  11:15 – 12:15pm  Sabbath Worship Services 

This Sabbath Afternoon as a part of Walla Walla University Home Coming Weekend 
 

Honor Class Reunions and Photos | 2:00 - 6:00 p.m. 

Various locations, see schedule below. (TIMES AND LOCATIONS SUBJECT TO CHANGE) 

Reconnect with your classmates from 1962, 1967, 1972, 1977, 1982, 1987, 1992, 1997, 2002, and 

2012. 

Alleluias and Meditations: University Church Sanctuary | 4:00 p.m. 

Departmental Suppers:  Various locations, visit with your favorite people.  Supper begins 6:00pm 

https://www.youtube.com/c/EastgateAdventistChurch
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Eastgate SDA Church Service this Week 
 

Worship Service 11:15am 04-23-2022 Link to: ~ Eastgate Church: YouTube 

Gathering Song     Praise Team 

Community Life      Carol Hargreaves 

Kids Korner 

 Children’s Song    Praise Team 

 Children’s Story    Carol 

Songs of Praise & Worship    Praise Team 

Prayer       Carol Hargreaves 

God’s Word    Pastor Eric Sayler 

Sermon Title:    “Trembling among the Trees” 

Scripture:    Genesis 3:8 

Song of Response     Praise Team 

Benediction      Carol Hargreaves 

Worship Team today 

Lead Elder:  Carol Hargreaves 

Praise Team Leader: Rob Becker & Friends 

Pianist:   Nellie Alford 

Greeter:  Ty & Alice Schwitzgoebel 

Lead Deacon:  Seth Alford 

Lead Deaconess:  Gay Flegel 

AV Team:    Ryan Daniel & Bob Daniel 

Live Streaming:  Jim Schultz & Daniel Craig 
 

Financial Report    RECEIVED  GOAL  NEED 

Student Aid goal for 2021-22   $  20,916.52  $16,900.00 $(4.016.52) 

HVAC Up-grades    $  26,702.63  $55,000.00 Phase 1, 2 &3 
 

 

April 23, 2022 — Upper Columbia 

Conference Advance 

Appeal: Malachi 1:6 “A son honors 

his father, and a servant his master.  If 

then I am the Father, where is my honor 

due me?  If I am a master, where is the 

respect due me?” says the Lord 

Almighty. 

The Master’s Appeal.  We 

worship God with our tithe and offerings 

in response to the call to acknowledge 

God as Master.  Acknowledging the real 

Master can sometimes be a struggle.  

The captain of the ship looked into the night and saw faint lights in the distance.  Immediately he told 

his signalman to send a message, “Alter your course 10 degrees south.”  Promptly a return message 

was received:  “Alter your course 10 degrees north.”  The captain was angered; his command had been 

ignored.  So, he sent a second message:  “Alter your course 10 degrees south—I am the captain!”  

Soon another message was received:  “Alter your course 10 degrees north—I am seaman third class 

Jones.”  Immediately the captain sent a third message, knowing the fear it would evoke:  “Alter your 
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course 10 degrees south—I am a battleship.”  Then the reply came, “Alter your course 10 degrees 

north—I am a lighthouse.”  Not acknowledging the One in charge, the real Lord, is always risky.  For 

this reason, Malachi appealed to God’s people to return and acknowledge Him as Master.  Hearing the 

call, the people responded in Malachi 3:7, “How are we to return?’’  In response, the Lord reminded 

His people that they had departed from Him by robbing Him in tithes and offerings.  Each time we 

consider money as our source of status, protection, security, and even love, we elevate it to the rank of 

lord in the place of the real Lord.  We allow money to compete with God for the position of Lord.  The 

system of tithing was established to acknowledge God as Lord and Master.  This week, let us not miss 

the opportunity of reiterating our confession of God’s Lordship by worshiping Him with our tithe and 

regular offerings. 

Prayer:  We are blessed to have you as Father and Lord.  May our actions and giving reveal that 

we honor you as Lord and Father. 
 

Special Mission Appeal 
 

Hello!  We are Dennis & Sharon Reed.  We have a friend who collects eye glasses to give out to 

people in different countries who are in need.  She has many miraculous and wonderful stories of 

people who have received eye glasses on these trips.  She takes prescription glasses, reading glasses, 

and sun glasses.  We will be meeting up with her May 1 as we are going on a Maranatha trip together 

to Camp MiVoden.  If you have any extra eye glasses you can spare please bring them to church and 

give to us or call me at 503-812-6640 if you need me to pick them up.  Thank you so much!  There will 

be a basket to receive donations in the lobby/foyer. 
 

Eastgate Church News & Events 
 

Membership Transfers ~ second reading 
Mark and Vivian Lounsbury TO Stateline SDA  

Andrew Bartley TO Thai SDA Church, Redlands, CA 

Dean Montross TO College Place Adventist Church ~ Village Church 

Maria Platner from Simi Valley SDA Church, Simi Valley, CA 

Gary & Heather Wimer from Walla Walla University Adventist Church 

Kenneth & Ceci Browning from Walla Walla University Adventist Church 

Dean & Dennise Mundy from Enumclaw Adventist Church, Enumclaw, WA 
 

Nominating Committee Report ~ second reading 
A Heath Ministry Team has been formed for the purpose of coordinating a ministry to our 

congregation and the surrounding community.  The member in this initial group will be: 

Kristy Bartlett     Carol Hargreaves 

Rachelle Hartman    Dr. Gily Ionescu 

Stephenie Renshaw 
 

JOIN THE LIVE-STREAMING TEAM !!  Interested People Needed 

Brian Hartman who leads the Live-Streaming Team is looking for one or two more individuals who 

would be willing to learn and assist in the ministry of our On-line Worship Service.  There are those 

who use our YouTube as an option for viewing for a variety of reasons.  We need to expand the team 

and he would be happy to speak to anyone who might be interested.  Contact Brian at 

hartmaninbox@gmail.com or 509-240-6607 text or voice call. 
 

Women’s Ministry Sabbath:  Coming Sabbath May 7 our Women’s Ministry Team will present a 

special Mother’s Day Worship Service.  Bring your mothers and grandmothers! 
 

mailto:hartmaninbox@gmail.com
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Donna (Ritchie) Casebolt will be 90 years old on May 8th, Mother’s Day!  To celebrate without 

placing her at risk, please send cards & well-wishes to Dixie Cramer at 30 Talon Loop, Walla Walla, 

WA 99362 or email to:  dcramer55@gmail.com. 
 

Mother’s Room ~ Small Child Space for Fathers 

Our Mother’s Room is a space for new mothers where they can care for the needs of their infants 

and toddlers and still be able to engage with and follow along with the worship process in the main 

sanctuary.  Please do not leave children there unsupervised. 

Fathers who may need to take their turn at caring for their young ones should be aware of a multi-

use space in what we call our library.  There are a couple of rocking chairs for calming little ones who 

may need to be snuggled.  This room is also a transition room where training of littles ones can take 

place as needed.  This room will continue to be a multi-function room where committees and small 

groups can meet during the week and during Sabbath school time. 

Please bring your own quiet toys for your child. 
 

Two Services to return to Eastgate SDA Church ~ June 

At the April church board a discussion focused on our increased church attendance and the possible 

need for implementing a second church service.  Suggested model would be Early Service – Sabbath 

School – Second Service.  This will require more staff on the part of Deacons and Deaconesses in the 

lobby area.  It was also suggested that they act to help those entering late to find seating.  Target date 

to start this is June 4, 2022.  Details remain to yet be worked out. 

If you would be interested in joining a team to help support this transition please speak with the team 

leaders for Greeters, Deacons, Deaconesses, A/V, an Elder or the Pastor. 
 

Face to Face Weekly Prayer Meeting in the Church Youth Room! 

This group meets every Wednesday Evening at 6:30.  Please join us as we experience the power of the 

Holy Spirit being poured out on our church.  “There is great need of secret prayer, but there is also 

need that several Christians meet together and unite with earnestness their petitions to God.” – In 

Heavenly Places, p. 91.  Questions?  Please call Carol at 509-200-0587 or Dixie at 509-301-2827. 
 

EASTGATE SDA WEBSITE! – https://www.eastgatesda.org  

~ Sermon Archives ~ Bulletin Library ~ our weekly e-NewsLetter ~ Events Calendar ~ Offerings 
 

EASTGATE SDA ON FACEBOOK Like and follow our page on FB! 

https://www.facebook.com/Eastgate-SDA-Church-206126468203   Eastgate SDA Church 
 

EASTGATE SDA CHURCH ON YOUTUBE 

YouTube:  Eastgate Church ~ Our Church Service is now being broadcast on YouTube at the 

following Link:  Eastgate Church or type out the address shown below.  Thank you for subscribing!  

https://www.Youtube.com/c/EastgateAdventistChurch/featured  
 

Small Groups also known as Grow Groups Ministries 
Please check out the table in the Foyer where information and sign-up sheets will be available this 

Sabbath!  The new group offerings are as follows with their first start dates. 

May 1:  Run for God; leader, Rachelle Hartman. 

May 1:  Virtual Plant-based Cooking, Melissa Roberts. 

May 3:  Praising with Strings, Cal Blackham 

May 5:  Prayer Walking Group, April McCorkle 

May 7:  Family Friendly Campfire Group, Michelle Einig 

May 12:  Knitting/Crocheting Group, Sara Peterson 

These groups will be based on the Semester system ~ approximately 12 weeks in length.  They will 

form around a group of people with Shared Interest.  They will have a Social element.  If you are 

mailto:dcramer55@gmail.com
https://www.eastgatesda.org/
https://www.facebook.com/Eastgate-SDA-Church-206126468203
https://www.facebook.com/eastgatesdachurch
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCpi0ESiTQNVM7uw9dcRxUHQ
https://www.youtube.com/c/EastgateAdventistChurch/featured
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interested in leading a group or want more information regarding this please contact him at 503-312-

4355 or email to luke.self@gmail.com . 
 

Prayer Shawl Ministry 

We have wrapped up our Prayer Shawl Ministry at the end of this quarter with our last group meeting 

on March 26.  If you are working on a shawl or lap blanket at home and would like to donate it to a 

hospice patient, or have any questions, please email Keri at:  keri.self@gmail.com. 
 

School News & Children’s Ministry Items 
 

Kindergarten & Primary Divisions Outdoor Potluck Picnic @ Wildwood Park 

Come and enjoy some fun outside and have lunch together.  Bring your favorite dish and come to 

Wildwood Park right after church.  This is for Kindergarten and primary class but, anyone is welcome!  

Boyer Street and Division Street just North of Pioneer Park about two or three blocks. 
 

Upcoming Events at Milton-Stateline Adventist School 

April 24 School Fair, 4:00-7:00, at the school 

May 12 Spring Program, 6:30 p.m. 

May 20 Walkathon 

May 22 Constituency Meeting, 6:00, School gym 

May 26 Kindergarten Graduation, 6:30 p.m., school gym 

June 2  Eighth-grade Graduation, 6:30 p.m., Milton Church 
 

Milton-Stateline Adventist School is looking for a part-time custodian beginning in Mid April! 

If you are interested, please call Jeanne Goodhew at (541) 938-7131. 
 

Milton-Stateline Adventist School 

Visitation Day is April 22 from 10:00am – 12 Noon.  Registration for our 22/23 school year opens in 

April for new and returning students.  For additional information please call us at 541-938-7131 or the 

school secretary, Becky Rae at raebe@miltonstateline.org or Jeanne Goodhew at 

goodje@miltonstateline.org  
 

Milton-Stateline Adventist School – School Fair; Coming Sunday, April 24 

The school will return to hosting their annual School Fair on this day. This is an opportunity to visit the 

school and see some of the changes they have completed over the past year.  This is also a fund-raising 

opportunity for classrooms, Student Aid and the overall school.  We will post additional information as 

it become available. 4:00 – 7:00pm in the school gym.  See Bulletin Insert 
 

Please join Rogers Adventist School for “Refugees fundraiser!” ~ May 1 from 4-6 pm  

Who: Anyone! RAS parents, students, friends, supporters, etc. but community members are welcome 

too! 

Where: Rogers Adventist School parking lot, gym, and commons, 200 SW Academy Way in College 

Place 

Why: To benefit Ukrainian refugees 

What to expect:  Bring cash/coins or a credit card to purchase tickets at the door.  All other booths 

will take cash/coins or tickets.  All proceeds go to refugees. 

Car Wash:  Sponsored by Family Groups Captains; Car Wash is donation-based - cash please. 

Teddy Bear Sale:  Sponsored by K-2 Classrooms 

Bake Sale:  Sponsored by 3rd/4th grades 

Pizza and Root beer Floats:  Sponsored by 7th/8th grades 

Gym games:  Sponsored by Athletics 

Arts and Crafts by all 

Music by all (see schedule below) 

mailto:luke.self@gmail.com
mailto:keri.self@gmail.com
mailto:raebe@miltonstateline.org
mailto:goodje@miltonstateline.org
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Pennies for Peace sponsored by 5th/6th grades (see 

flyer) 
 

Music Performance Schedule: 

4:00 p.m. Piano students with Mrs. Cox 

4:20 p.m. Mr. Lang's Class 

4:30 p.m. Mrs. Solis's Class 

4:40 p.m. Violin/Viola/Cello students with Mrs. 

Carpenter 

4:50 p.m. Mrs. Wessman's Class 

5:00 p.m. Fiddlesticks group 

5:20 p.m. Mrs. Libby's Class 

Invite your friends and neighbors!  
 

Collegiate & Young Adults 
 

Sabbath Morning Bible Study 

This group is a vibrant collection of 20 – 40 ish 

believers who are currently studying II Samuel as 

they study the life of David.  To join this group and 

be in the know of how to meet, visit classroom 115 

or call Josh Boram (541) 870-4661 or Mary 

Castrejon at (360) 349-7126. 
 

Men’s Ministry 
 

Each Sabbath Morning:  Every Man A 

Warrior; Helping Men Succeed in Life 

Men’s Ministry (continued)  Please Meet 

Room 145 every Sabbath ~ 9:00 AM 

Every Sabbath a group of Eastgate Men continue a 

special Sabbath Morning study group – yes, for 

men only.  The Every Man a Warrior guide book.  

It is designed specifically to deal with the issues 

that men face and need to succeed in.  It has been 

used with men of all ages from teens to men in 

their 70s.  Toby Slater will lead in studying and 

share the role with others as they progress. 
 

Sunday Morning Men’s Ministry Breakfast – 

8:00am 

Gentlemen, young and not so young, please 

remember to come and join us for breakfast and 

some fellowship time together! 
 

Eastgate Vacation Bible School – 2022 

Carolynn Vickroy is again heading the team for our Summer Vacation Bible School here at the 

Eastgate SDA Church.  Set up with decorations from July 31 to August 7.  VBS days are Monday to 

Friday August 8 – 12 from 9:00am to 12 Noon. 

Help is still needed in all of the following teams: 

Prayer Station     Bible Story Station 

Craft Station     Snack Station 
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Game Station     Preschool Station 

Skits/Drama     Set up & Decorations 

Registration Team    A/V operators 

You can reach out to Carolynn at cmfvickroy@yahoo.com or text/call at 509-301-7268. 

Your prayers of support for the evangelistic success with our community children are also coveted. 
 

Walla Walla Valley SDA News 
 

Hello Adventist Retired Workers!  (ARW) 

You won’t want to miss our next event on Wednesday, May 4, 2022.  Please join us for a coach trip to 

Pomeroy, WA, where we will visit and have dinner at Pataha Flour Mills - Historic Museum and 

Christian Retreat.  Reservation Deadline, April 26.  For reservations and more details, please call: 

Bona, (509) 522-4848; or Juanita (509) 520-2813 
 

Christian Aid Center Seeking Volunteer Assistance! 

Here are the latest volunteer opportunities at the Christian Aid Center:  

--Breakfast Cooks are needed in our community kitchen.  We currently have two shifts available: 

Mondays from 6:00 to 7:45 am, and every other Wednesday from 6:00 to 7:45 am.  Professional 

cooking skills not required. 

--Registered Nurses to help in our Health & Wellness Center. 

--Receptionist in our Women & Children's Shelter on Tuesday afternoons. 

For more information, contact Jeannette Regalado, Community Engagement Director at (509) 525-

7153 ext. 114.  You can also fill out an application at christianaidcenter.org. 
 

Walla Walla University Music Department 
 

Homecoming Vespers: Prism Concert.  Friday, 22 April 2022, 8 p.m.  Walla Walla University 

Church.  Please be early, they will close the doors promptly at 8:00pm. 

Alleluias and Meditations.  Saturday, 23 April 2022, 4 p.m.  Walla Walla University Church 

Piano Vespers.  Saturday, 23 April 2022, 7 p.m.  Walla Walla University Church 

Voice and Master Class: Julie Wieck.  Friday, 29 April 2022, 3 p.m.  Melvin K. West Fine Arts 

Center Auditorium   Free admission. All welcome! 
 

Upper Columbia Conference of SDA News 
 

UCC Camp Meeting 2022 

Upper Columbia Conference camp meeting 2022, "His Soon Return:  Getting Serious About the 

Second Coming," will be held at Spokane Valley Church from June 16-18.  John Bradshaw, president 

and speaker of It Is Written, and David Jamieson, UCC president, are the main speakers.  The King's 

Heralds will present a Sabbath evening concert also.  All programs will be in-person, but will also be 

livestreamed for those unable to attend.  As plans are finalized, information will be posted at 

uccsda.org/campmeeting 
 

2022 Spring Women's and Young Women's Retreat — Register Now! 

You will not want to miss this One Day 2022 Spring Virtual Retreat where the featured speaker is 

Lindsey Haffner, youth pastor from Redlands, California.  Roxane Nkomo, a member of the London 

Adventist Chorale, will be blessing us with several beautiful vocals from York, England.  Special 

features include Makena Horton, UCC communications coordinator; Heidi Jones, hospice chaplain; 

Sheryl Janke, UCC women’s event coordinator; and Cathie Hartman, an educator working in 

Mongolia.  Registration will remain open leading up to the event and during the event, so you can 

still add it to next week’s announcement.  Registration is currently open for this Virtual event 

scheduled for Sabbath, April 30, 2022, 10:00 AM- 3:00 PM.  Register at uccsda.org/womensretreat. 
 

mailto:cmfvickroy@yahoo.com
http://christianaidcenter.org/
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=8b34817a2b&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=239fd79eb6&e=c467bd9a4a
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Cowboy Camp Meeting Final Round-Up — May 22 

After 36 years of trail dust, gospel music and great fun a Fourth of July tradition in the Northwest is 

coming to an end.  Cowboy Camp Meeting started out along the Tucannon River near Dayton, 

Washington, in the summer of 1984, however forced cancellations from COVID in 2020 and excessive 

heat in 2021 spelled the end of an era.  All are invited to the final Round-up on May 22 at the 

Hermiston Oregon Seventh-day Adventist Church fellowship hall.  Registration will open at 10:30 a.m.  

For more information about Cowboy Camp Meeting or the final round-up, please visit 

news.uccsda.org/cowboy422. 
 

Camp MiVoden Registration Now Open 

Would you like to be in the great outdoors of the Inland Northwest and get to know Jesus and build a 

relationship with Him or strengthen your relationship with Him?  We have an amazing program 

planned for next summer at Camp MiVoden.  Our week schedule is going back to a 7 day week for our 

summer camps.  Several of our camps are filling up, but we still have some space in our youth camps.  

Spaces will not last long in our Ultimate Camps.  Please visit www.mivoden.com and register today 

for our 2022 summer camps.  If you have any questions please email registration@mivoden.com . 
 

Sheridan Meadows Camp Meeting 2022 — July 26-30 

Northeast Washington Camp Meeting will be held on July 26-30, 2022 at the Sheridan Meadows SDA 

Retreat Center.  The keynote speaker is Anil Kanda.  Other speakers include Jay Gallimore, Vicki 

Griffin, Greg Griffitts (sic), Howard Tello, Anthony Burrell, and UCC president David Jamieson.  For 

more information, please visit newacampmeeting.com. 
 

March/April Issue of the Gleaner Available Online 

The women you'll meet in this issue come from several states and varied backgrounds.  Despite their 

differences, they share one thing in common.  Their stories shed light on this common thread and bring 

encouragement for our personal efforts for Christ.  Read online at news.uccsda.org/NWAdventists322. 
 

Keeping the financial health of our church in mind ~ Giving Plan 

How your local church budget fits into "My Personal Giving Plan" 

Like every family, the local church family has financial obligations to meet. Some are easy to see 

like power and heat, but many are not so obvious:  children’s magazines, Sabbath School Bible study 

guides, teaching supplies, staff salaries, cleaning services, church school operating expenses, property 

insurance, worthy student fund, and community outreach.  These are but a few of the costs that must be 

met month after month as the local church seeks to be a light in the community.  Because these 

expenses are constant, My Personal Giving Plan recommends that 3-5% of one’s income be set aside 

for the local church budget.  This systematic giving ensures that all share both in the blessings and the 

responsibilities of the local congregation. 

The North American Division encourages the use of the “My Personal Giving Plan.”  This plan was 

developed as a guideline to assist members in systematic giving.  The plan suggests that, in addition to 

returning 10% of a member’s personal income as tithe, certain percentages may be dedicated as 

offerings to three main categories: 

• Local Church Budget: 3-5% 

• Conference Advance: 1-2% 

(Education, evangelism, VBS, summer camps, and union magazines) 

• World Budget: 1-3% 

*Visit www.personalgivingplan.com to see a more extensive breakdown for each category. 
 

READ THE LATEST NORTHWEST ADVENTIST NEWS at www.gleanernow.com   Subscribe 

to GLEANERWEEKLY, the Northwest’s weekly eNewsletter, at http://www.gleanerweekly.com  
 

MORE NEWS UCC News   North Pacific Union GleanerNow 

https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=a117e87db7&e=c467bd9a4a
http://www.mivoden.com/
mailto:registration@mivoden.com
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=b818912811&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=70860074d0&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=2f626da3f4&e=c467bd9a4a
http://www.gleanernow.com/
http://www.gleanerweekly.com/
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=e545b83f46&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=bde38866b8&e=c467bd9a4a
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North American Division NewsPoints  Adventist News Network News 

Northwest Adventist:  connect.nwadventist.com 

Subscribe to free electronic subscriptions with news about each conference of your interests. 
 

North American Division 
 

Ukrainian Union Moved to the General Conference Offices 

In a unanimous 161-person vote by the General Conference Executive Committee, the Seventh-day 

Adventist Church in Ukraine was immediately removed from the Euro-Asia Division, headquartered in 

Moscow, Russia, and attached to the General Conference offices in Silver Spring, Maryland.  To read 

more, please visit news.uccsda.org/Ukraine422 
 

Register Now for NPUC Pathfinder Camporee 

Registration is now open for the NPUC Pathfinder Camporee in Kalispell, Montana, on September 21-

25, 2022.  "Our camporee theme is 'Let's Go,'" said Rob Lang, NPUC Pathfinder director.  "It's time to 

start again, it's time to go and explore God's creation, it's time to go and serve and to make a difference 

in our communities, and it's time to go and share God's love."  For more information, and to register, 

please visit news.uccsda.org/NPUCCamporee. 
 

NPUC Men's Ministry Training Event - April 29 - May 1 

The NPUC is sponsoring a Men’s Ministry training event on April 29-May 1, 2022 at the North Pacific 

Union Conference office.  This seminar will be held in both English and Spanish.  For more 

information and to find the link to register, please visit news.uccsda.org/npuc322. 
 

Flourish: Wellness Weekend for Women - May 13-15 

Flourish is a weekend event sponsored by Summit Northwest Ministries for women who are looking to 

do more than just survive.  Join in for a weekend focused on complete health and wellness for your 

mind, body and soul.  The focus of the weekend will be creating time and space for God to speak to 

your heart, heal your soul, renew your spirit, restore your strength, and remind you that you are loved.  

For more information and to register, visit news.uccsda.org/flourish322. 
 

Compassion Without Limits — How Adventists in Poland are Assisting 

The Adventist Church in Poland is offering its help to Ukrainian refugees.  The Adventist community 

of about 6,000 has prepared more than 1,200 shelters on church properties and in private homes.  Read 

the full story at news.uccsda.org/compassion322 
 

Adventist Mission Sends Emergency Funds to Ukraine 

Adventist Mission has sent emergency funds to Ukraine to help feed and shelter frightened crowds 

who have sought refuge in Seventh-day Adventist churches even as several churches have been 

destroyed in the ongoing armed conflict.  In response to an appeal from the Adventist Church in 

Ukraine, Adventist Mission sent $15,500 from its Hope in Crisis initiative to support local churches 

this week, and additional funds will be forthcoming.  For the full story, see 

news.uccsda.org/mission422. 
 

Donations in Support of Ukraine 

The General Conference is currently collecting funds to address the needs of our brothers and sisters in 

Ukraine.  An offering code specific for ADRA assistance to Ukraine is being set up, but is not yet 

available.  Members can directly donate to ADRA through the website at www.adra.org. 
 

Adventist Development and Relief Agency (ADRA) Assists Ukrainian Families 

The Adventist Development and Relief Agency (ADRA) is scaling-up operations to deploy 

humanitarian assistance for children and families displaced by the war in Ukraine.  The relief agency 

has launched a fundraising campaign to strengthen programs for refugees from Ukraine and other 

global communities.  Read more at news.uccsda.org/ADRA322.  

https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=c7cc238c98&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=ef3135738d&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=eae2ad2b83&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=5163dd3190&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=d0fa369419&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=83f8b4d1da&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=053c58a9b0&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=e45a95b9a5&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=ac9294db0a&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=c5d3bab6e9&e=c467bd9a4a
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We are inviting you to pray for members and friends of our church family each day.  

Please keep this in a place that will make it easy for you to remember to pray for one 

another. 
“… we do not make requests of You because we are righteous, but because of Your great mercy.  O 

Lord listen!  O Lord forgive!  O Lord hear and act!” 
(Daniel 9:18 & 19. NIV) 

Anonymous: 

Do you have an anonymous prayer request?  Please state it via email to the church office. 

We will share it here anonymously for the body to provide prayer support! 
 

Requests: - What are your prayer requests? 

Prayers for all of our Health Care providers in our fellowship that they may be protected from 

viral and bacterial infections which are contagious. 

Seth A., Evon A., Kristy B., Jen B., Rachel B., Cal B., Jamie C., Stephanie C., Jen D., Guy E., Heidi 

E., Rod F., Debbie H., Daniel H., Dr. Gilly I., Tammy J., Susan M., Julie S., Toby S., Nancy R., 

Carolynn V., Sherry W., 
 

Patti B – Prayers for family of and Vickie Dagget, special people to Patti’s family 

Jay M. – Prayers for health challenges 

Connie R. – Please continue to keep her and Randy in your prayers. 

Prayers for our members who serve our community on either Fire or Police Departments 
 

Please remember to check on our older members that you know who are no longer able to come to 

church.  Please call them or visit.  Thank you! 

Brian St C. – prayers requested as he rehabs from a recent knee surgery. 

Dan M. – appreciates your prayers for him. 

Holly J. - Prayers as she continues the fight against cancer. 

MaryJane S. – pain relief as she waits for a knee replacement surgery 

Debbie S – continued health & strength 

“D” U. – recent diagnosis of terminal Liver Cancer – prayers please. Cards & calls appreciated. 

“D” Underwood – continues to be thankful for your continued prayers for her daughter & son 

Megan E.’s - continued prayers for her parents 

Stan’s friend Bruce K. - Prostate Cancer, prayers for healing 

Tami J. – Continues to ask for your prayers as she struggles and praises for successes in Christ 
 

In Military Service - Continual Prayer for those serving 

Diane U. – Grandson in the Marines   Paul D. – Army Reserves 

Evon A.’s daughter; Anna Harris ~ Navy  Seth A. – Air Force Reserves 
 

Praises: 

What do you have on your heart that you would like to share as Praise to the Lord!?!? 
 

Use the Yellow Communication Card in the pew pockets to communicate Prayer & Praises 
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Job Network 
 

Looking for a position? Looking to Hire? Please let us know so we can assist in getting the word out! 
 

Job Opportunities in the Oregon Conference 

Looking for work in the Oregon Conference? Check the following for job postings: 

www.oregonconference.org/employment-home 
 

Positions Open at Upper Columbia Conference 

• For information on open positions, see uccsda.org/jobs. 
 

Walla Walla University is Hiring 

Would you or someone you know like to join the WWU team?  We are hiring in a variety of 

departments.  You can see all available positions and apply at jobs.wallawalla.edu .  Thanks for 

helping us spread the word! 
 

Open Positions at Camp MiVoden 

Camp MiVoden is searching for medical staff to fill some vacancies during some of their youth camps.  

Applicants for the position must be currently working in the medical field.  Please email 

denisek@uccsda.org if you or someone you know may be interested. 
 

Job Openings at SonBridge Dental Clinic 

The SonBridge Dental Clinic is in immediate need of a Dental Assistant and a Dental Hygienist.  

Flexible hours available.  For more information, please email search@sonbridge.org or go to our 

website at sonbridge.org.  Come join a team of professionals, using their talents to help those in need 

in our community. 
 

Part-Time Administrative Assistant Position open in College Place for the UCC  
https://irp.cdn-website.com/cb7ff47b/files/uploaded/JD_CP_Trust_Administrative_Assistant_11.2021.pdf 
 

Classified Ads, Services & Needs 
Are you in a service industry?  Would you like your church family to be aware of what services you can provide?  Please consider placing an ad in this 

space.  At this time, to place an advertisement here will not cost any money.  It should only be basic text with no illustrations or photos.  To add graphics 

may or may not be possible based on time and graphic software available.  Thank you, Office Manager. 
Submit your service ads to the following email address:  office@eastgateadventist.church   Weekly Deadline:  Items must be received prior to 8:00am 

Wednesday mornings.  
 

Need Electrical Work Done?  Power Solutions Electric 

Casey Werner and Trent Fowler may be your solution to your electric wiring and repair projects.  

Contact Heidi or Tara at pselectric01@gmail.com or 509-540-2656.  It’s always good to know your 

electrician! 
 

REALTOR:  Thinking about buying or selling your home?  Want a Christian Realtor to be your 

advocate and guide?  Let me serve you with the best resources and service in the business.  Call or text 

Sarah Bergman at John L. Scott, Walla Walla at 509-240-6826 or reach me by email at 

sbergman@johnlscott.com for a no-obligation consultation and market analysis.  I look forward to 

hearing from you.  
 

Looking for Legal Services?  Please consider Lenard Wittlake  

We provide quality legal services to the greater Walla Walla, WA, area.  Licensed to practice law since 

1985, our founder was a certified public accountant before becoming an attorney.  If you are looking 

for an attorney, Lenard L. Wittlake, PLLC has the experience to provide strong legal support in: Wills, 

Trusts, Powers of Attorney Estate Administration General civil litigation Tax law Elder law Probate 

law.  Please call today to schedule a legal consultation.  509-529-1529 
 

http://www.oregonconference.org/employment-home
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=0b1a60cd0c&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=8224d67dd7&e=c467bd9a4a
mailto:denisek@uccsda.org
mailto:search@sonbridge.org
http://sonbridge.org/
https://irp.cdn-website.com/cb7ff47b/files/uploaded/JD_CP_Trust_Administrative_Assistant_11.2021.pdf
mailto:office@eastgateadventist.church
mailto:pselectric01@gmail.com
mailto:sbergman@johnlscott.com

